
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

La Présidente 

 
June 14, 2025  

 
Ref:  230/AA/2025 

 

To: Mr. William PENA 

FEDECAS President 

williampwp@yahoo.com 

 
 
 

Subject: Acknowledgement of Cancellation –  
2025 Panamerican Championships 

 

Dear Mr. President, 

We acknowledge receipt of your letter with reference number 182 and thank you for your prompt 

and responsible reaction to the issues that have arisen. 

We fully understand the circumstances that led to this difficult decision and would like to express 

our appreciation for the professionalism and commitment to the safety of all participants that your 

Federation has demonstrated throughout this process. 

We confirm the cancellation of the scheduled 2025 CMAS Panamerican Championships due to 

force majeure and will proceed with updating the CMAS calendar accordingly. The relevant 

information will also be shared with all National Federations. 

Please do not hesitate to reach out should you require any further support or assistance. 

 

 

Kind Regards,  

 

 Anna ARZHANOVA

​ ​  
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